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WOODRIDGE SOCCER 
ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES OF THE SEPTEMBER 2020 EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEETING 
September 2, 2020 

 
Call to order: An Executive Council Meeting of the Woodridge Soccer Association (WSA) Executive 
Council (also referred to as Board of Directors) was held at 8201 S. Janes Avenue, Woodridge, IL 
60517 on September 2, 2020. The meeting convened at 7:14 pm, Ken Perry presiding, and Al Kikilas, 
Secretary. Roll was called to establish a Quorum. 
 

In attendance:  
 

 
Apologies:         Dan Tyson            
 

1. Old Business 
 
Nothing Significant to Report. 
 

2. New Business 
Players count as of today, 9/2/2020; however, we are expecting more to drop, or a few players 
do not show consistently.  Goal is to have groups scrimmage each other after 30 min practice.  
Fields need to be under lights or practices need to be early due to sunset and darkness 
concerns.  These factors played into the assumptions for creating teams and fields. 
 
a. MICRO I 

2 Assistant and 2 Head Coaches 
26 players as of today; however, we are expecting more to drop. 
4 teams of 6 
5 v 5 
Arc 
Monday - Thursday 
 

b. MICRO II 
4 heads and 4 asst  
40 players 
4 team of 9 
7 v 7 
40 x 60 
Janes/Orchard 2 
Monday – Thursday 
 

Dan Peboontom 
Ken Perry 
 

Al Kikilas 
Lisa Sarno 
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c. Juniors 
2 head and 2 asst  
38 players 
4 team of 9 
7 v 7 
Jefferson 
50x80 
Monday – Thursday (opposite Seniors) 
 

d. Intermediate 
30 players,  
4 asst 
4 team of 7 
6 v 6 
 40 x 60 
Orchard 4 
Tuesday and Thursday 
 

e. Seniors 
25 players 
1 Head 
2 team of 12 
10 v 10 
Jefferson 
50x80 
Monday - Thursday 
 
Buy reversal jerseys and socks. Agreed no flags and nets. Form for approval to play will 
needed to be handed out, no additional changes are needed to the form.  Al to schedule 
Zoom meeting for coaches meeting 9/10 at 7 pm.  Coaches to receive Illinois COVID-19 
controls guideline and letter from the board discussing expectations. Board members will 
assign players and recruit coaches based on the following: Seniors-Lisa, Intermediate- 
Ken, Junior- Al, Micro II-Ken and Micro-I- Lisa. Dan to send list to be sent by Friday and 
teams divided by Monday.  Goal is to have groups by Monday night.   
  

2. Committee Reports: 
 
a. Park District 

 
Nothing Significant to Report 
 

b. STORM 
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Nothing Significant to Report 
 

Mr. Kikilas moved for the adjournment of the meeting; the Board having completed its 
discussion of all agenda items; Mr. Perry seconded. Motion was carried by voice vote. 
 
Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 8:16 pm. 
 

Respectfully Submitted by 

 

Alexander Kikilas - Secretary           9/2/2020 


